SpecialCare Planning Through

Special Needs Trusts

Please join us for an interactive, informational evening hosted by
The Arc of Lehigh & Northampton Counties, in conjunction
with Mass Mutual & Pennwood Financial Group on

Wednesday, February 7, 2018 from 6:30pm-8pm.

Long term planning for loved ones with special needs comes in a variety of forms,
including financial preparedness, and ensuring that our loved ones have the
resources necessary to provide the appropriate services is one of the most
important aspects of that planning. One of the most effective tools to accomplish
this is a Special Needs Trust.

Please join us for an interactive, informational session to discuss such topics as
the benefits, creation, funding, etc. of these trusts.

This session will be held at The Arc offices, located at:
2289 Avenue A
Bethlehem, PA 18017

This event is free but we ask you to please register in advance as space is limited.
Please contact Ramona Neidig at (610) 849-8076 x325, or e-mail her at:
rneidig@arcoflehighnorthampton.org

E-mail registration is preferred. When registering please indicate in what county
you reside. Thank you and we look forward to seeing you on the 7t"!



